

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

4601 N Monroe Street • Spokane, Washington 99205-1295 • (509)329-3400

October 20, 2014

Mr. Michael A. Cannon City of Spokane Wastewater Management 4401 N. Aubrey L. White Parkway Spokane, WA 99205

RE: Spokane AWWTP-NPDES Permit No. WA0024473

City of Spokane - Accidental Spill Prevention Program

Dear Mr. Cannon:

The Department of Ecology (Ecology) received a copy of the City of Spokane's (City) Accidental Spill Prevention Program, which includes the updated Spill Plan, in our Eastern Regional Office on September 29, 2014. Submission of the documents fulfills the requirement laid out in Sections S6.A.2 and S9 of the City's 2011 NPDES permit. A review of the documents was conducted in early October.

Ecology appreciates your effort in submitting the documents by the date listed in your discharge permit. Based on review of the provided Spill Plan and training records this report is hereby APPROVED.

If you have any questions, please contact Eleanor Key at (509) 329-3519.

Sincerely,

James M. Belatty Section Manager

Water Quality Program

Jans M. Bellet

JMB:MEK:jab

cc: Mike Coster, Plant Superintendent

Frank Ham, Safety Officer.